
 

 
 
 

June 23, 2008 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Secretary 
Washington Utilities and  
  Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: Fiorito Enterprises, Inc. and Rabanco Companies Tariff Filing – TG 081071  
 
Dear Ms. Washburn 
 
Enclosed please find substitute pages for docket TG-0801071 (Fiorito Enterprises and 
Rabanco Companies, d/b/a Kent-Meridian Disposal), the purpose of this substitution was 
requested by Utilities and Transportation Commission.    
 
As required by Commission rules, a copy of this transmittal latter will be mailed to the King 
County Chair impacted by this filing.  We will be mailing customer notices to all affected 
customers on or before June 30th 2008.  We will file a copy of the customer notices with 
your office prior to or at the same time as the mailing. 
 
Finally, please note that some of the enclosed schedules contain privileged and confidential 
information and if you have any have any questions please call me at (425) 646-2426. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joseph Garza 
Sr. Markey Analyst 
(425) 646-2426 voice 
(425) 646-2440 fax 
 
 
 


